
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Sherwood Primary School 
BASE NEWSLETTER         Sept 2023 

 

Before and After School Enrichment 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to our first newsletter of the new term. A warm welcome 

back to BASE and may we introduce our team, Mrs Roberts and Mrs 

Swain are the BASE Managers together with Mr Johns, Miss Carrera, 

Mrs Pike, Mrs Mullar, Mrs Iddon, Miss Carthy and Mrs Bux our play-

workers. Mr Quirk our Business Manager deals with your booking 

forms and payments, he can be contacted via email with any 

queries. 

In BASE we value each other and this is reflected in the opportunity 

we provide for the children to learn through play in a stimulating 

environment. We provide a happy, safe, warm and exciting setting 

where the children learn and develop freely.  The older children 

really enjoy helping the younger children develop their 

independence and social skills. Our topic this term is, ‘All about Me’ 

and ‘My Family.’  The children have enjoyed drawing and talking 

about their family members. Please look and enjoy our BASE gallery 

where we celebrate the children’s work and play. 

Our role play area is, ‘People who help us.’ the children through 

play explore the roles within the community and how working 

together keeps us healthy and safe.  Our X-Ray department is open 

for the children to discover what is inside our bodies, through 

discussion and visual aids the children will produce a skeleton using 

art straws. 

In the morning/evening the children are provided with a snack, 

accompanied by a range of fruit and water is always accessible.  

The snacks comprise of toast and cereal in the mornings and 

evenings a range of sandwiches and wraps with fillings. There is 

always a vegetarian option. 

When collecting and dropping off your children, thank you for your 

patience when waiting outside.  Any questions, please ask a 

member of the team when dropping off or collecting your child/ren.  

Thank you,  

The BASE team. 

 

 

  BASE CONTACT: 07526675239 

base@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 

bursar@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 

 

OUR NEW WEBSITE 

Our newsletters will now be 

available on  

our new school website.  

 

 

 

Our theme this half term is: 

‘The Colour Monster’ 
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